
 
 

 
Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find attached this year’s Christmas lunch menu. You will shortly be sent a Parentmail Form so 
you can book this year’s Christmas lunch. This is the only way that this lunch can be booked.  
 
You need to complete and submit the Parentmail Form by Monday 30th November. This is so the 
catering manager can order enough produce in time for the meal. Unfortunately we will not be able 
to accommodate any late replies. Please note, we need you to complete the form even if your child is 
entitled to free school meals as we cannot assume that your child will be having a lunch.  
 
As with many things this year, we are having to organise this event slightly differently. Children in 
Reception and Year 1 will eat their lunch in the hall as usual, and years 2 – 6 will eat lunch in their 
classrooms. There will be tablecloths, napkins and crackers at each place setting to make the lunch as 
special as possible.  
 
The cost of the lunch is £2.30 for pre-school, KS1 is free and KS2 is £2.30. This can be paid by 16th 
December for Pre-School and via SIMS Pay by 16th December for all school age children in KS2. Pick 
and Mix lunches can still be ordered, but there will be no jacket potatoes, bread or salad available. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Boucher      
Headteacher  
 

 
  
 
 

 

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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